
From: Robert Zipper  
Sent: 06 October 2023 12:23 
To: Planning 
Subject: Your ref. 2023/4026/T 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Re. Pruning overhanging growth to within 500mm of boundary: to be done 
correctly should the pruning not be done equally on all sides? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ruben (Robert) Zipper 
 
Flat 1, 17 Heath Drive NW3 7SL 
 


